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PhilSys team reaches remote Caluya Island, ensuring every resident gains secure identification. – 17 May 2024. 

The Philippine Statistics Authority – Regional Statistical Services Office VI (PSA-
RSSO VI) reports significant progress in the Philippine Identification System (PhilSys) 
registration in Region 6. As of today, 6,702,202 individuals have completed Step 2 of 
the registration process. 
 
Out of the 6.9 million target registrants in the region, Aklan has registered 533,105 
individuals. Antique has registered 514,054 individuals. Capiz has registered 680,930 
individuals. Guimaras has registered 154,894 individuals. Iloilo has registered 
2,147,582 individuals. Negros Occidental has registered 2,691,837 individuals. The 
total number of registered individuals in Region 6 represents 96.83 percent of the 
target. 

Region 6 Nears PhilSys Goal with 96.83% of Targets Registered 
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To increase registration rates further, PSA is implementing several strategies. PhilSys-
On-Wheels brings registration services to remote areas. Colocation in job fairs and 
DSWD family development sessions allows individuals to register during community 
events. House-to-house registration reaches those unable to visit registration centers. 
Additionally, the registration of children aged 1-4 years old ensures that younger family 
members are also included. 
 
PSA remains committed to ensuring all residents of Region 6 are registered to the 
PhilSys. Residents who have not yet registered are encouraged to do so to gain 
access to secure identification and essential services. For more information, visit the 
PSA website or contact your local PSA Office. 
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